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Newsletter 24 –18th March 2022 

 
Let’s Go Sing @ The Rovers 

An exciting opportunity for our Junior children to participate in the Let’s Go Sing concert on Thursday 28th 

April 2022 at Ewood Park. 

Parents/Carers are welcome to come along and hear the joyous sound of 4000 children from over 100 

Lancashire Schools singing to fill the stands. 

Tickets are priced at Adults £7.00, Children U16 £1.50.   More information to follow 

 

Rhyme Time-Reception class 

Parents and Carers of children in the Reception class are invited to join in with a special 

Mother’s Day Rhymetime on Friday 25th March at 9:00am.  Please sign in at the office. 

 

 

 

Paramedic visit to Reception class 

We had another very special visitor in the Reception class on Monday.   

Paramedic Pip came to tell the Reception children all about how paramedics help us.  They learnt that 

paramedics need lots of equiptment and they also got to sit in an ambulance car! 

        

       

  
 
School Council Easter Bingo 

We are delighted to welcome you all back into school to take part in our annual School Council 

Easter Bingo night.  This will take place on Tuesday 5th April from 6.00pm – 8:00pm in the school hall.  

The first game will start at 6.15pm.  

Please book onto this event using the link: https://staidanscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
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St Aidan’s Got Talent 

Auditions have been taking place during lunchtimes over the last 2 weeks for our 

young, enthusiastic and talented children in preperation for our Talent show! 

All children and staff had a wonderful time at St Aidan’s Got Talent on Wednesday.  We 

had many different performances including singing, dancing and  joke telling!  Our 

winners on the day were: 

1st – Ruby Y3 

2nd – Alfie,Annalise, Tulisa, Emily, Scarlett, Krista Y4 

3rd – Killian Y1 & Lola-Rose Y2 

 

Well done to all performers for showing us your talent, we all had a wonderful afternoon. 

 

Easter Break 

 

We finish for the Easter Break on Wednesday 6th April at 2.15pm.  The school will re-open 

on Tuesday 19th April at 8.40am. 

 

 

 

Easter Wonderland Adventure 

An Alice in Wonderland themed event is being held in Blackburn town centre from 2nd -  6th April.  Families 

are welcome to attend and join in the fun! 

The White Rabbit will have hidden a number of giant Easter Eggs around the town centre for families to find 

throughout the 2 weeks of the Easter School holidays and there will be prizes to be won for taking part. 

 

Easter Camp 

Trident Military training are running an Easter Camp at Bowley Scount camp in Great Harwood during the 

Easter holidays, 4th – 11th April for any children that may be interested. 

 
 

 
Class Trips 

As part of the pupils theme work, class trips have been organised for the following classes:- 

Year 6 Easter workshop at Blackburn Cathedral 

Year 1 & 2 Martin Mere 

 

Please note: A packed lunch will be provided by the school for pupils who normally 

have a school meal. 

Trips are also being arranged for other year groups and you will be informed of these in due course. 
 

ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER  CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

96% 100% 100% 98% 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Mother’s Day Rhyme Time    Friday 25th March  

Y6 Blackburn Cathedral    Thursday 31st March 

Reception class-DT week    Monday 4th April – Friday 8th April    

Easter service in church     Tuesday 5th April 
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Easter bingo      Tuesday 5th April 

School Closes for Half Term – 2.15pm   Wednesday 6th April 

Queen’s Jubilee-Extra Bank Holiday   Thursday 7th April 

Inset Day      Friday 8th April 

School reopens 8:40am    Tuesday 19th April 

Y1 & Y2 Martin Mere     Monday 25th April 

Let’s Go Sing      Thursday 28th April 

 

Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week:  

 

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Keegan) 
Ivan & Connie Lena 

Year 1           

(Miss Rigby) 
Logan & Skyla Cole 

Year 2         

(Miss Yates) 
Layla & Ronny Emmie 

Year 3         

(Mrs Moss) 
Jayden & Ruby Sky 

Year 4 

(Miss Hunt) 
Bailey & Isaac Isaac 

Year 5         

(Miss Riley) 
Maisie India 

Year 6          

(Mrs Rourke) 
  Lexus Harley 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


